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Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76^12

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382/IE Bulletin 79-03

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

In response to the subject IE Bulletin 79-03, the Waterford 3 Project
does not and will not have any ASFE SA-312, type 304 or other welded
(without filler metal) pipe manufactured by Youngstown in the Safety Related
Systems. The Applicable Specification LOU 1564.100 for Station Piping,
Hausers ar.d Supports did not allow this material and Dravo Corporation
has never requested any exceptions to this exclusion of material.

In view of the fact that no ASFE SA-312, type 304 or other welded (with-
out fiiler metal) pipe manuf actured by Youngstown has been installed or is
planned for installation in Safety Related Systems at Waterford 3 SES,
the other response items of this Bulletin are not applicable.

If you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance, please
advise.

Yours very truly,

D. L. Aswell

DLA JEH:smd

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection - r, q
Washington, D. C. 20555
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